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I am opposed to any bill that would take away using animals in any show.  Especially 

4H or Fair environments including rodeos.  Rodeos animals in particular are 

exceptionally well cared for.  The circus has already been ruined and MAYBE for 

good cause but lets not destroy zoos, 4H, fairs and rodeo in the process. 


